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YEAR 11 MOCK EXAMINATIONS: DECEMBER 2019 / JANUARY 2020 
 
19 November 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The British School of Kuwait, under the direction and supervision of Cambridge 
International (CAIE) and Pearson Edexcel, is required to follow strict rules for the conduct 
of external examinations. All students have received a copy of the rules for candidates and 
have signed to agree to abide by them.  These same rules will be applied to the Year 11 
mock examinations to be held in December 2019 and January 2020. 
 
All students have been provided with a mock examination timetable. This is also available 
on our website at https://www.bsk.edu.kw/parent-essentials/examinations. 
 
Students must arrive at least 20 minutes prior to the start of each mock examination. Year 
11 students may leave school during sessions when they do not have mock examinations, 
but only if one of their parents has signed the separate letter to grant permission for this. 
 
Students have also been issued with an entry form for their May/June 2020 examinations.  
The deadline for students to return their entry form to the Examinations Officer, Mr Daniel 
Charlton, will be Thursday 23 January 2020. Students may make changes to their exam 
entries without penalty up until Tuesday 04 February 2020. If entry forms are submitted 
after this deadline, late fees will apply. Please note that entry forms will not be accepted if 
any school fees are outstanding. 
 
We extend our best wishes for success to all Year 11 mock examination candidates. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Daniel Charlton Emma Bowie 
Examinations Officer  Secondary Head Teacher 

 

 


